: 30 PSA Safety Week 

	 Did you know that farming is one of the most hazardous occupations in the United States with nearly 600 deaths occurring in a year? 
	Hi, I’m ______________________ from _____________________  County Farm Bureau reminding you to make safety a priority, especially during National Farm Safety and Health Week, September 15th through the 21st.
Whether you are an equipment dealer, veterinarian, or farmer, everyone plays a role in promoting safety. We all must work together to reduce the number of deaths, injuries, and health issues. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For more information, contact your county Farm Bureau or visit www.necasag.org 
